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Vision Project is pleased to announce that we are participating in an exhibition
organized by the WORLD TRADE CENTER MEMORIAL FOUNDATION.

The images will be part of an exhibition that will travel to twenty-six cities
in the United States over the next two years. They will also become part of
the Foundation Museum's permanent collection.

For more information, please contact:

Richard Falco
rfalco@visionproject.org
(914) 277-2706
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